
KNOW YOUR RIGHTS 
as a Whistleblower

No one should ever be subject to or threatened with reprisal 
for reporting information on wrongdoing or cause for concern 

involving a U.S. Department of Education program or operation. 

In fact, if you are a Department employee, former employee, grantee, 
subgrantee, or contractor, it is unlawful for any personnel action to  

be taken against you because of protected whistleblowing.

Use this QR code to reach the OIG’s secure, 
independent Hotline portal and learn more 
about your rights under whistleblower 
protection laws, file a whistleblower complaint, 
or communicate with the OIG’s Whistleblower 
Protection Coordinator. The OIG will maintain 
the confidentiality of complainants.  
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